
Message from Mrs Teer

Year 6 have had an amazing experience in Robinwood 

this week. Thank you to Miss Farrar, Mr Whitelaw, Mrs 

Waggott and Mrs Robertson for giving their time up to 

go with them.

I joined Year 1 for lunch at Newbiggin and they had a 

lovely time at the Maritime centre and park. 

Year 2 learned about Grace Darling and had lots of fun 

in the paddling pool at Carlisle Park.

This week the children have been having their final 

assessments and I am so proud of all of the success 

our children have had this year. 

Two more weeks to go!

Have a restful weekend.

Mrs Teer

St. Aidan’s Catholic Primary School
Weekly Bulletin 

Our Stars this week were nominated for:

☺Sharing lots of ideas and facts about 

people who help us

☺Amazing independent writing

☺The whole class for an outstanding effort 

in Assessment week

☺Showing great interest and asking lots of 

questions in Aspirations week 

☺Always working hard and showing more 

confidence in lessons

Class News

Seedlings: A fabulous week learning about vets and how they 

help us and our pets – we are definitely getting Reception-

ready! 

Saplings: This week we have been learning about the fire 

brigade and how they help us. 

Sycamores:  We have had a super trip to Newbiggin this week 

learning about the RNLI linked to our history topic of Grace 

Darling. 

Poplars: This week we have had a fantastic week, especially 

visiting Carlisle Park yesterday as part of our learning about 

Emily Davison. We were so well behaved and a member of the 

public even said we were a beautiful school. 

Maples: Mr Sutcliffe visited our class to talk to us about 

Lourdes this week. We asked lot of excellent questions and he 

thought we were Year 4, not Year 3! 

Elms: I am so proud of how well they have done in their 

assessments this week, We have done some art work on fabric 

this week and we are going to stitch them next week. 

Hawthorns: Year 5 have made me proud with their hard work 

and results in their assessments this week. Well done! 

Chestnuts: What an incredible week we’ve had at Robinwood 

making memories to last a lifetime! Thank you all for being 

incredible ambassadors for St. Aidan’s. 

Weekly Attendance

Saplings – 98.40%

Sycamores – 93.79%

Poplars – 94.00%

Maples – 97.04%

Elms – 94.84%

Hawthorns – 91.67%

Chestnuts – 96.67%

One more week to 

go until we 

announce the termly 

winners! 

Coming up next week:

Monday – Tuesday – Year 3 camp 

out

Tuesday – Year 6 transition 

morning to St Benet Biscop

Thursday – Transition morning for 

all children

Friday – Reception graduation @ 

9.15am

Friday – Guitar showcase @ 

2.45pm

Aspire to Inspire Focus for this term:     Faith Focus for this Term:

Independence and Leadership      Tolerance and Courage

 

Rainbow Awards

Well done to Johnny and Sharon from 

Year 5 who received rainbow badges 

today for exceptional acts of kindness, 

Please ask your child why they received 

this award. 
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